



September 26, 2014

DEPARTMENT OF BUILDING INSPECTIONS & NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES

414/302-8400 414/302-8402 (Fax)

City Hall 7525 West Greenfield Avenue West Allis, Wisconsin 53214 www.westalliswi.gov

Honorable Mayor Devine and City Council Members City of West Allis

Dear Mayor Devine and Council Members:

This communication is to inform you that I will retire from the City on December 31, 2014.

I have enjoyed working with the Citizens, City Employees, Mayors and Council Members for the past 29+ years. I now look forward to my retirement years.

Sincerely,

Ted Atkinson, Director

Theadore L. Athenson

Dept. of Bldg. Inspections & Neighborhood Services

7525 W. Greenfield Ave. West Allis, WI 53214

(414)302-8415

tatkinson@westalliswi.gov

CC:

HR